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 21st March 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The residential trip will soon be upon us and once again we are providing each child with 

an Eastbrook hoodie. We have provided these for previous residential trips and they 

really help to identify children on a large site, as well as being a great keepsake of the 

trip. This is at no extra charge to parents. 

So, we can provide the correct size for your child we would like you to complete the 

order form below. The hoodies will all be the same colour, royal blue, with the school 

logo on the front. There are no samples at the office, so if you are unsure of the size 

required, please look at the size of the PE hoodie, sweatshirt or cardigan your child 

is wearing as a guide. 

The order will be sent by the end of March, so please return this form by Monday 28th 

March. If the form is not returned to the office, we will estimate the size for your 

child. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr P Wade  

Headteacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Residential hoodies 2022 

Child’s name…………………………………………………………………………… Class………………… 

Size   ▫age 9 – 11                  ▫age 12 – 13              

▫34 inch chest ▫ 36 inch chest     ▫38 inch chest     ▫40 inch chest    

Signed………………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 

Please return to the office by Monday 28th March         
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